
Show us your drawings! Once you have finished creating your floor plan, mail it to Quarterly at Frank 
Lloyd Wright Foundation, 12621 N. Frank Lloyd Wright Blvd., Scottsdale, AZ 85259, or scan and email 
to Editor@FrankLloydWright.org. We will print a limited number of submissions from students (up to age 
18) in a future issue, and those selected will receive a one-year subscription to the Frank Lloyd Wright 
Quarterly. Please include name, age, and contact information with submissions.


